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ISSUE: HOUSING, AFFORDABLE HOUSING, PREFERENTIAL RENT 

There’s been much discussion recently of exploitation of tenants related to preferential rent

deals. It’s very important that people have all the facts about preferential rents, and these

fact sheets provided by the Metropolitan Council on Housing and the New York State

Division of Housing and Community Renewal provide lots of useful information.

Please take a look at the fact sheets linked below. If you have any further questions, call one

of the organizations mentioned above or your local elected officials. If you live in the 28th

State Senate District, please don't hesitate to call my office at 212-490-9535, or send me an

email at liz@lizkrueger.com.

LINKS:

– Metropolitan Council on Housing, Fact Sheet on Preferential Rent

– Division of Housing and Community Renewal Fact Sheet on Preferential Rent

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/liz-krueger
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/affordable-housing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/preferential-rent
http://metcouncilonhousing.org/help_and_answers/preferential_rents
http://www.nyshcr.org/Rent/FactSheets/orafac40.pdf

